
 
 

June 7, 2006     
 

Chancellor Larry Vanderhoef 
Provost Virginia Hinshaw 
Vice Provost Barbara Horwitz 
 

RE:  Representative Assembly Resolution on the Status of Privilege and Tenure Findings
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
At its meeting of June 1, 2006, the Representative Assembly of the Davis Division of the Academic 
Senate enacted the following resolution. 
 
In the spirit of shared governance we are concerned about the length of time it takes for the 
administration to respond to the recommendations of the Committee on Privilege and Tenure and 
request a more cooperative association with the Committee on Privilege and Tenure.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel L. Simmons 
Professor of Law 
Chair of the Division 
 

Elec. Copy:  Members of the Assembly 


